
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 4:14 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 2:57 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 7:38 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: friendlypassionatelady@yahoo.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Moore Rachel 
Company: 
Primary Phone: (850) 934-1556 
Secondary Phone: (850) 934-1556 
Email: friendlypassionatelady@yahoo.com 

Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05187-2022 

PLEASE, no more rate hikes! There are some issues with equipment, meters, software, these things need to be corrected 
now!!! Fpl is gouging us, bills are higher than the should be. I KNOW I'm being billed the incorrect kwhs, more than what 
my readins show. And they've already gotten hike for hurricane strengthening. And didn't they say rates would go down, 
bait and switch! Just say NO!!! 
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